
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on November 4, 2015. (1) Bro. Steve reports there 
have been an average of 30 women attending the weekly Bible Study. (2) Mark Speer, 
representing the Parsonage Committee, reports they the drywall is finishing and they are 
about ready for painting to begin. The total amount spent on the Parsonage Remodeling 
Project is $29,627.32. (3) In New Business, Josh Veatch, Chairman of the Deacons, made a 
motion (it was voted on and approved) to elect the following people to the Stewardship 
Committee: Charlotte Benningfield, Jennifer Bland, Nick Cobb, John Sparrow, and Ernest 
Carol Taylor. 
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 
 


